
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
No: 17/2015  
 
Date: 13th January 2015 
 

Publication of Gibraltar Finance’s Business Development Plan 
 
Minister for Financial Services, the Hon. Albert Isola MP has today published the 
2015 Executive Summary of the Gibraltar Finance Business Development Plan. This 
follows a review of the programme of events undertaken during 2014 in close 
consultation with the sector.  The summary includes a brief account of the initiatives 
undertaken by the Gibraltar Finance team during 2014 and clearly sets out in detail 
the ambitious objectives for 2015 and beyond. The document offers an update on 
the various work streams presently being undertaken covering marketing, legislation, 
new initiatives, as well as the full, up to date schedule of events for 2015 across the 
entire financial services sector. 
  
Minister Isola commented: “I value very highly the enormous contribution that the 
financial services sector professionals make to the success of our finance centre and 
it is clear to me that we achieve significantly more when we work closely together. It 
is essential therefore that we give the sector as much notice as possible regarding 
our strategy for the year so that they can plan for these events and join us in raising 
the profile of our jurisdiction. There is no question that we have made significant 
progress and we need to continue the good work by investing further in our 
marketing efforts, which we fully intend to do." 
 
 
 
Note to Editors: Should you have any questions please contact Mr Paul Astengo 
on paul.astengo@financecentre.gov.gi 
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